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I am adamantly against this this bill. No government should control what we put into our
bodies. This is a complete loss of freedom in what is supposed to be a free nation. 
Ultimately, this makes this bill not about vaccines but about freedom. 
We cannot open this ugly door. It will lead to more freedoms being taken away. 
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